
 

 

December 11, 2020 

 

The Falls City Library & Arts Center has received three grants from the Nebraska Library Commission in 

2020 totaling $4,750 and an $800 memorial donation. 

2021 Youth Grants for Excellence received $1,250 to purchase materials for new S.T.E.A.M. (science, 

technology, engineering, arts, math) activities. The family of Dixie Pethoud has contributed memorials to 

this project also. The goal of this venture is to introduce programs using science, technology, 

engineering art and math with technical materials and books so children are learning for our future 

world. 

The 2020 CARES Act Grant award in the amount of $2,500. The CARES Act purpose is to keep the library 

staff and the general population safe while library services are being provided during the pandemic with 

the use of infrared thermometers, face masks, hand sanitizers, gloves, disinfectant 99.99% effective 

against coronaviruses. This project is supported in part by the Library Services and Technology Act, 

administered by the federal Institute of Museum and Library Services and granted by the Nebraska 

Library Commission. 

At the beginning of the year the library was awarded with a Nebraska Library Internship Grant for the 

amount of $1,000. Our intern is Jocelyn O’Grady. This is currently on hold due to the pandemic. 

We look forward to the time we can open our doors and resume programs. 

 

Be sure to like us on Facebook for updates! 

fallscitylibrary.org 

email - info@fallscitylibrary.org 

402-245-2913 

 

 

Drive thru window hours: Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday – 8am to 5pm and Tuesday – 10am to 

7pm 

 

 

Press releases to: KTNC, Sunny 101.3, Spectrum, Skitter, Falls City Journal, Facebook, email 
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